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Oregon has had vote by mail for over 25 years and it works for all. Vote participation 

is higher because working people and people with families or other obligations can 

vote when it is convenient. The system works, is cost effective, and makes sense. In 

person voting after we have all become well versed in the process and enjoy the 

convenience and SAFETY of their home would be a step backward. I strongly 

oppose any attempt to take is back to where voting becomes a hardahip for hard 

working families in Oregon. We should be encouraging all states to vote by mail not 

the other way around. 


